
Public Hearing
You are invited to share your views on 
the planned re-zoning at a public 
hearing on: 

Wednesday, May 17, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. 
at the Victoria Inn and Conference 
Centre, 1808 Wellington Avenue in 
Winnipeg. 

For more information: 
If you would like more information on 
the proposed re-zoning, please contact: 

Meagan Boles, Senior Planner
Inland Port Special Planning Area
Manitoba Indigenous and  
Municipal Relations
610 – 800 Portage Avenue
Winnipeg, MB  R3G 0N4
Phone: 204-794-3817
Email: inlandportspa@gov.mb.ca

An application has been received to re-zone land in the rural municipality of Rosser from 
Inland Port Rural Zone to “I2” Industrial General Zone. 

Proposed re-zoning of Lots 23 and 24, Plan 1249 Pt. SE  ¼ Section 19 – 11- 2E in the  
RM of Rosser amending Schedule B, Zoning Map 2 of the Inland Port Special Planning Area 
Regulation 48/2016. 
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